
CITY OF CAYCE 
EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Zoom Meeting 
March 18, 2021 

Present:  Danny Creamer, Johnathon Moore, Alexis Moore, Maxine Creamer, Evony Reed, Cindy 
Pederson, Brianne Siciliano, Dwede Dennis, Johnathan Palance 

Absent:  Dave Capps  

City Representative:  Mendy Corder, Amanda Rowan, James Denny 

Review of Minutes: February 11, 2021 

Chairperson Danny Creamer called the meeting to order.  Johnathon Moore made a motion to approve the 
minutes as written and Dwede Dennis seconded.  Minutes were approved unanimously. 

Soiree and Future Events: 

Danny asked if the Soiree would take place in April. Mendy stated the Soiree was being planned for fall.  
Danny asked if the committee would be able to have a Fall Festival and asked if there was interest.  
Mendy stated she believed both could be held in October.  Danny stated he was hopeful the Carol on the 
Riverwalk could take place this year. Jonathon Moore explained in detail what the Fall Fest was for new 
members; a get together, party, food truck vendors, and kids’ event that sets up at 0900, begins at 1300 
and ends at 1900.  There are usually three different types of music: Latin, reggae, and rock. There are also 
usually art vendors and sales. Dennis, Jonathan, Brie, and Cindy all agreed that the event sounded like a 
good idea.  Evony would like to see a gospel festival. Cindy thought it might be nice on the river. Danny 
talked about a gospel festival being a stand-alone event due to lack of alcohol sales and a different crowd 
attending.  Mendy reminded the group that volunteers would be needed for the Soiree.  A tentative date of 
Oct. 2 was chosen for the Fall Festival.  Mendy will discuss this with the Mayor and City Manager.  More 
details will come on the fall festival in future meetings. 

Light Displays: 

Cindy asked if a list had been created regarding needs of the City.  James explained the main needs are 
more lights but stated there is not an actual list.  Mendy stated the City would handle most of those 
expenses.  

Mendy went over the light displays that have been ordered.  There is a Santa, jumping fish, boy in boat, 
ice dancers, and children pulling sleds.  

Nature Walks: 

Mendy has not been able to meet with Dr. Manke to discuss if the nature walks would proceed in the 
Spring. 

Danny reminded the committee the next meeting would be held April 8.  Dwede made a motion to 
adjourn, Alexis seconded.  The meeting was adjourned.  

ITEM VI. A. 


